
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Illustration 1: Aerial View of Camp Bornhoffen 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

http://www.australiangeographic.com.au/journal/mt-warning-early-
warning.htm  
 

Illustration 2: Mount Warning and the Tweed Caldera 

 
6. The Boomerang Festival 4-6 October 2013. Immediately following the Imagery Festival and not 
too far away begins a new aboriginal festival celebrating the cultures of the World's First Nations 



but especially Australian aboriginal culture. This will be a unique opportunity to enjoy indigenous 
music and workshops and to gain an insight into the cultures of the traditional inhabitants of 
Australia. http://www.boomerangfestival.com.au/ 

 

For more Information on any aspect of the Imagery Festival contact Frank at 
admin@deepimagery.com.au 


